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Karen Quintana Elected To Second Term on LACBFFA Board

Secaucus, New Jersey — Karen Quintana, the Western Regional Director of Compliance for Yusen Logistics (Americas), Inc.
has been elected to the Board of Directors for the Los Angeles Customs Brokers and Freight Forwarders Association
(LACBFFA). This will be Ms. Quintana’s second term on the board.

Karen has been on several trade committees and also served previously on the board for Women in International Trade
(WIT). She has worked for Yusen Logistics for 24 years and has been a key component to the growth of the customs
brokerage department during that time.

“l am honored to be re-elected to the LACBFFA board of directors”, Ms. Quintana said in a statement. “The LACBFFA works
closely with all government agencies, both locally and nationally, on issues that affect our ever-changing industry. It is this
Board’s responsibility to achieve the best possible results for our members”.

The LACBFFA is an organization that represents licensed customs brokers, freight forwarders, NVOCC’s and other firms that
facilitate international trade. It was incorporated in 1949 and more than 95% of all commercial import shipments are filed
through the organization.
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